
Printed on: 03/04/2020 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

01/04/2020  18:18:452020/0964/P SUPPRT Francoise Findlay 

Chairman 

Elsworthy 

Residents 

Association 

Member of 

BCAAC

It is hoped that this second application to install solar panels will be granted permission.   The visual impact on 

the CA will be minimal from Elsworthy Road or Primrose Hill Road and the view from Primrose Hill is blighted 

far more by the Adelaide Road Tower blocks or even the low St Paul's School buildings.

However adverse the visual  impact might be considered by a few, it is far outweighed by the environmental 

benefit resulting from the renewable energy generated. 

Many residential alterations in the Elsworthy CA have included photovoltaic roof panels in order to help gain 

permission when the applications have included energy guzzling basements with swimming pools, cinemas, 

garage parking lifts and banqueting suites.   These have all been allowed.

It would therefore be iniquitous to find reason to refuse this application which will not only benefit the Church 

but the community and the environment at large.
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